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November 11, 2011

Royce Reyes

Filipino Federation of Aikido

Dear Mr Reyes:

Greetings!

Budo Club is a multi-disciplinary martial arts club in UA&P that aims to promote self-defense and physical fitness 

in the university through training in various martial disciplines. The club would like to concretize this by 

conducting a project entitled Aikido Open Seminar and Enbukai. The seminar will be a gathering of the different 

Aikido dojos in Metro Manila. It will be conducted under the supervision of Jitsu-yo Bugei Aikido Club (JBAC) under 

chief-instructor, Adrian Gan sensei, the instructor of Aikido of the UA&P Budo Club. Within the seminar, an 

enbukai will be held. All the high-ranking practitioners of the different dojos will have a chance to teach and 

demonstrate their different and specialized techniques. 

The seminar is open to all students, employees and guests of the University of Asia and the Pacific. It will be on 

December 3, 2011, Saturday from 6:00pm-8:00pm in Study Hall B (Promenade B) of UA&P. There will be a fee of 

Php 100.00 per person. 

To facilitate easy entrance into the university, we request that all delegates observe the UA&P dress code, the 

details of which shall be attached on a separate page. A map of the university and its surrounding areas shall also 

be attached on a separate page for the convenience of the delegates.

We hope that you would join us in this worthwhile event. We would like to ask FFA to help disseminate the 

activity to the other federations and dojos.  If you have any inquiries, you may contact me at 09152882676.

Thank you and good day!

Angela Arnante

UA&P Budo Club President

Noted by:

Arthur Joseph Vito Cruz

UA&P Budo Club Moderator


